
 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice Regarding Non Association of a person with 2COMS Groups 

We wish to inform all stakeholders, clients, vendors, and members of the public that Md 

Irshad Ali is no longer associated with 2COMS Group in any capacity. 

Any transactions, representations, or communications made by this individual claiming 

affiliation with 2COMS Group are unauthorized and invalid. We strongly advise against 

engaging in any financial or business dealings with him. 

2COMS Group disclaims all responsibility for any loss or damages arising from interactions 

with the said individual. If you receive any suspicious communication or transaction request, 

please report it immediately to legal@2coms.com or call [+91 97487 65257]. 

We remain committed to upholding transparency, integrity, and the trust of our clients and 

partners. 

Issued by: 

2COMS Group 

[20/6/2025] 


